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25th May 2021  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Prom 
 
In this unusual year, we are planning to hold our Prom in September rather than the traditional time 
of June.  We hope that Year 11 will want to attend and celebrate their time at Ely College with their 
peers before they start their new course.  We are going to be selling tickets on WisePay and ask you 
to purchase tickets by 21st June.  If we have not sold enough tickets to make the Prom run without a 
loss, we will sadly have to cancel the proposed event.  
 
The cost of the Prom is £20 and includes a drink on arrival and snacks.  The Prom will take place at 
The Maltings on Friday 3rd September 2021 with arrivals from 7pm.  Last entry is at 8pm, Prom 
awards will be announced at 9.45pm and the evening finishes at 11pm.  Ely College has a fabulous 
history of celebrating in style on Prom night and we would like to look forward to seeing lots of Year 
11 at the occasion.  Conduct in college has been superb throughout Year 11, but there are a small 
number of students who will be unable to attend due to poor behaviour during Year 11.  You will 
understand that we have to consider the safety and enjoyment of all other members of the year 
group.  Should your child not meet behaviour expectations on the evening of the Prom, then you 
will be called and expected to collect your child.  
 
We urge parents not to spend money on dresses, suits and transport until we can confirm that 
enough tickets have been sold and the Prom will definitely go ahead. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Mrs R Mustill  
Assistant Principal  
 

 


